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May 24, 2016

Debra Howland, Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket No. IR 15-296, Investigation into Grid Modernization

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing to request a change in the Office of Energy and Planning participants in the above-
referenced docket.

Please remove Meredith Hatfield from the service list and please designate Mr. Minard as OEP’s
lead and Ms. Holmes as OEP’s alternate. OEP wishes to have the following three names on the service
list.

Richard Minard, Deputy Director, lead
Richard.minardjr@nh.gov

Kerry Holmes, Energy Analyst, alternate
Kerry.holrnes(nh.gov

Deandra Perruccio, Energy Analyst
jçpndraperruccio(Einh.gov

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Meredith A. Hatfield
Director
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